
 

SGGA Cafeteria News 

8/23/2019 

To: SGGA Parents 

From: Ann Marie Sepcic   

 Lunch Coordinator 

Subject: Lunch Cards 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome Back to School! 

If you are interested, lunch cards can be purchased for each student. Each lunch is 

$4.00. Ten lunches can be purchased for $40.00 or 20 lunches for $80.00. Please 

make checks payable to CafeTerias (not SGGA bursar) and please put your 

child’s/children’s name(s) and homeroom in the memo area. If you have more 

than one child in the school, one check can be written for all children. Again, 

please make sure to include all children’s names and homeroom on the check. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at asepcic@stgregorythegreat.org. 

Thank you. 
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